
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

   
 

 
  

 
   

 
  

  
 
 

 
  

    
  

 
 

RECORDER’S NOTES  
By Pamela Bacon  

Logan County Clerk and Recorder  

MOTOR VEHICLE INFORMATION:  

Don’t forget to remove your license plates before selling your car!  

If you don’t remove the license plates from your car before letting a buyer drive off with them, you may be  
liable for tickets, tolls or fines they accrue!  

Instead, provide the buyer with a bill of sale. The buyer can drive without registration for 36 hours with a bill 
of sale. 

Have more questions?  Contact us 970-522-1158. 

Want to recycle your old plates?  Bring them to Logan County Motor Vehicle 315 Main Street, Sterling CO 
80751. 

The Election and Recording Department can be reached at 522-1544 for voter and election questions or  
recording information. The Motor Vehicle Department can be reached at 522-1158 for license plates/renewals  
or titling a vehicle. You can also reach our office by email at  baconp@logancountyco.gov  . Like us on  
Facebook at Logan County Elections/MotorVehicle/Recording!  
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